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    24th January 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year Reception 
 
Re: Trips, Visitors and Workshops 2021 -2022 
 
At West Acton we focus on delivering the curriculum and more,  in a variety of exciting ways for the children – 
this includes trips, workshops and visitors to school. Our aim is for children who complete their primary 
education with us to have visited key London museums, places of worship for a variety of religions, some 
exciting places that they may not usually visit and amazing local places that we are lucky enough to be near. 
These are specific to each year group and over the 8 years at West Acton will balance out across a range of 
subjects and type of trip or visitor. 
 
This school year, Reception will enjoy: 
 

Autumn Spring Summer 

 
A trip around the fields of 
the school grounds looks at 
signs of Autumn.

 

A keyworker visit to  
explain their job role.

On line 
sculpturing with the National 
gallery. 

 
A visit to the National gallery by 
coach. Cost -£9.00 per child 

 
Throughout the year we also have a range of whole school events to celebrate different theme weeks such as 
Mental Health week and Refugee week when we might also have different workshops or activities happening. 
This year we have planned: 

Autumn Spring Summer 

 
 

 

http://www.westactonprimaryschool.org/
mailto:admin@west-acton.ealing.sch.uk


   
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
All events are subject to change, especially  in the current pandemic but we hope to be able to stick to this as 
much as possible. 
 
As a school, we often fund trips or workshops, sometimes receive grants, donations from the PTA or some 
events or transport may be free. However, we do rely on the voluntary contributions of parents/carers for these 
exciting events to go ahead. We know that sometimes remembering to log on and pay for the events if often 
the reason that parents/carers do not pay.  We do not exclude pupils who parents/carers do not  pay. 
 
Therefore, this school year we are trialling having a one off cost for the year that you can pay any time before 
the end of the summer term in July to cover the events for the whole  year, instead of asking for payment every 
time. You will be able to pay in instalments or all in one go. We have added £4.00 per child per whole school 
activities and in the event that we had to cancel anything we would arrange refunds as far as we are able to. 
Pupils who leave and join throughout the year will be charged case by case. 
 
You will need to pay on Eduspot, School Money https://eduspot.co.uk/product/schoolmoney/  
If you have any issues then please contact the school office on admin@west-acton.ealing.sch.uk    
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For Reception the cost will be £13.00. 
 
Thank you for supporting us with your child’s education. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Karen Kondo 
Headteacher 
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